
SAFETY	
  RECALL	
  NOTICE
EKO	
  Announces	
  Recall	
  of	
  80L	
  /	
  21G	
  Motion	
  Sensor	
  

Trash	
  Can

Costco	
  Item#	
  807890

Hazard: The	
  black	
  plastic	
  protective	
  collar	
  in	
  the	
  handle	
  on	
  the	
  back	
  of	
  the	
  
trash	
  can	
  can	
  become	
  dislodged,	
  exposing	
  a	
  sharp	
  metal	
  edge,	
  posing	
  a	
  cut	
  
hazard.

Recalled	
  Product:Eco	
  Sensible	
  Living	
  80L/21G	
  Motion	
  Sensor	
  Trash	
  Can;	
  
Costco	
  Item#	
  807890	
  sold	
  from	
  December	
  2014	
  –June	
  2015

Remedy:The	
  manufacturer	
  will	
  provide	
  you	
  with	
  an	
  improved	
  Black	
  Plastic	
  
Protective	
  Collar	
  in	
  a	
  kit	
  including	
  a	
  pair	
  of	
  protective	
  gloves	
  and	
  instructions	
  
for	
  installation,	
  or	
  you	
  can	
  return	
  the	
  trash	
  can	
  to	
  Costco	
  for	
  a	
  refund.

For	
  more	
  information:

800-­‐354-­‐7426
24	
  hours	
  a	
  day	
  /	
  7	
  days	
  a	
  week

www.ekousaltd.com/80Lrecall

This	
  recall	
  is	
  being	
  conducted	
  in	
  cooperation	
  with	
  the	
  U.S.	
  Consumer	
  
Products	
  Safety	
  Commission.

Post	
  Until	
  11/17/2015



Important Product Announcement

July 17, 2015 
Dear Costco Member,
Costco’s records indicate that you purchased a Sensible Eco Living 
80L/21G Motion Sensor Trash Can (Costco Item# 807890) between 
December 2013 and June 2015.

Please inspect the opening in the back of the trash can.  There should be a Black Plastic Protective Collar in 
the opening. 

		
If the black plastic protective collar is missing or dislodged, it is a Safety Hazard and you should immediately 
discontinue use of the trash can. 

There are two resolutions available to you for this issue:

1.	 The manufacturer will provide you with an improved Black 
Plastic Protective Collar in a kit including a pair of protective 
gloves and instructions for installation. The Kit can be 
obtained by contacting the 24-hour toll free customer service 
hotline at 800-354-7426 or via email at 80Lrecall@ekousaltd.
com. When ordering, please specify glove size (S, M, L or XL). 
Use the chart to properly size your glove.

2.	 You may return the trash can to Costco for a full refund.

This product recall is being done in cooperation with the Consumer Products Safety Commission, commonly 
known as the CPSC, and as a result, the CPSC may call you to confirm your receipt of this notification.

On behalf of EKO Development LTD. and Costco, we would like to apologize for any inconvenience this may 
cause. 

Sincerely,
EKO Development LTD.
2666 SE Willoughby Rd
Stuart, FL  34994

If unsure of size, you may order multiple 
sizes of your choice.
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